
 

 

 
 
 
Delegate Dereck Davis 
Chair 
House Economic Matters Committee 
Lowe House Office Building Room 231 
 
HB 529 St. Mary's County - Alcoholic Beverages - Distillery On-Site Consumption Permit 
SUPPORT 
 
Dear Chairman Davis, 
This bill was requested by the St. Mary’s County Alcohol Beverage Board and the St. Mary’s 
County Board of County Commissioners.  
The bill is enabling legislation that permits the county Alcohol Beverage Board to set and collect 
fees for certain on site consumption permits. 
The bill is unanimously supported by the St. Mary’s County Delegation.  
 
We ask that this bill be given a favorable report.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 
Matt Morgan 
Chair, 
St. Mary’s County Delegation 
 

 

 


